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1. Question from Councillor Sally Davis 
 

(Cllr Davis will not be present at the meeting so a written response will be sent 
after the meeting) 
 
When will consultation commence in respect of improving traffic safety at the 
two-headed man junction on the A39? 
 

Answer by Executive Councillor Sir Elgar Jenkins                                        
 
I have asked officers to arrange a joint meeting between Cllr Davis, 
Marksbury Parish Council and Compton Dando Parish Council to discuss the 
details of this scheme and the timescale for implementation. We intend to 
construct the new junction during March and April 2005. 
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